
 

OSMOTHERLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL 

Academic Year 2019/2020 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 

Your child will be attending an event on Monday 2nd March in the afternoon at Stokesley School, 

they will return to school for collection at 3.30pm. 

Please ensure that they have suitable clothing and footwear, no jewellery.  Water if you feel they 

may need it.  Please ensure your child brings Osmotherley PE uniform to change into prior to the 

event. 

Please contact the school office if you have any questions. 

Yours Sincerely  

Jane Bamber 

 

 

 

 

 

 


